
Wednesday, September 4, 2024 5The Holstein Advance

PUBLIC NOTICE:
CITY OF HOLSTEIN

VACATING ALLEY 621 KIEL

NOTICE OF CITY OF
HOLSTEIN’S PUBLIC HEARING
TO CONSIDER VACATING THE 

NORTH-SOUTH ALLEY ON 
PROPERTY LOCATED
AT 621 S KIEL STREET

TO WHOM IT MAY CONCERN:
 NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that 
the City Council of the City of Hol-
stein, Iowa, plans to hold a pub-
lic hearing to consider whether it 
should vacate the following de-
scribed portion of the alley located 
at:
 That part of the North-South 
alleyway abutting Lots Ten (10) 
through Twenty-one (21), inclu-
sive, in Block 2, Elmhurst Addi-
tion, City of Holstein, Ida County, 
Iowa
 YOU ARE FURTHER NOTIFIED 
that said public hearing on the pro-
posed vacation will be held at City 
Hall on 10th day of September 10th, 
2024, at 5:00 p.m. in the Council 
Chambers of the Holstein City Of-
fice 119 S Main Street in Holstein, 
Iowa.
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